

Thank you for your generous commitment to support the Construction Zone-2 Exhibit (CZ-2) at Boston Children's Museum. Your dedication to fostering education and innovation within our community is deeply appreciated.

Your donation will directly contribute to the redevelopment and enhancement of this beloved exhibit, providing invaluable learning experiences for children and families in our community.

To complete your donation, please mail your contribution check payable to Boston Children's Museum to the following address:

Boston Children's Museum 308 Congress Street Boston, MA 02210

Please include "Construction Zone" in the Memo section of your check to ensure it is allocated correctly. Upon receipt of your donation, we will promptly acknowledge your generous contribution and provide any necessary documentation for your records.

Thank you once again for your support of the CZ-2. Your generosity will have a lasting impact on the lives of countless children in our community.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at Acciari@bostonchildrensmuseum.org or 617-318-1622.